


Professional Care for
Suede & Nubuck

1Cleaning Foam: 2 Suede & Nubuck 
Renovator: 

3Shoe Protector: 

Spray on the leather 
directly to revive the 
color of suede & 
nubuck  items.

Gently clean your 
suede leather to get rid 
of dirt and stains - for 
all colors. 

Spray on the leather 
directly to effectively 
repel water & to resist 
stains 





Bring Your Sneakers Back To Life 

1Cleaning Solution:  
Gently clean your shoes 
to get rid of dirt and 
stains - for all colors. 

2 For white sneakers: 
Use sneaker whitening 
product with an 
easy-to-apply applicator 
for bright looking white 
shoes. 

3 For yellowed soles
Special sole whitener to 
for a great coverage of 
stains & white looking 
soles!

Restores whiteness I Covers stains, color defects,
 scratches and scuffs I Easy to apply


